
Social Work Student Intern
to Answer Your Questions –
Each Week at the Library.
From September 2023 through May 2024, Emma Clark has graduate student Erin 
Vespoli*, from Stony Brook University's School of Social Welfare, on-site at the 
Library to answer questions from our community and help with filling out forms or 
seeking referrals on topics such as:

• Employment/Job Search 
• Housing
• Paying utility bills
• Applying for benefits
• Education 
• Medical Assistance

• Mental Health Issues
• Substance use
• Care Coordination
• Childcare Services
• and more

HOURS AT THE LIBRARY
TUESDAYS:  4:00 – 6:00 p.m.
WEDNESDAYS: 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.
***Please note that Ms. Vespoli will not be in 
on the following dates (due to Stony Brook 
University's calendar): Tue., Oct. 10,
Tue., Oct. 31, Wed., Nov. 22, Tue., Dec. 19, 
Wed., Dec. 20, Tue., Dec. 26 & Wed., Dec. 27.
This service is open to all ages.

Ms. Vespoli is here to answer 
questions but is not a therapist; 
referrals will be given to people 
looking for clinical therapy. 

Conversations will be kept 
confidential. She is a mandated 
reporter for cases of neglect, 
abuse, or harm.

*Erin Vespoli is a mother of 3 who is 
in the Masters of Social Work 
Program at Stony Brook University 
training to become a Licensed 
Clinical Social Worker.
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